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rveyor, Oslo Telephone: No. 42 49 32

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oslo, 21st November 1958,

"SUNNY PRINCE"

Refer Oslo Surveyors' letter of 21.11.58
expressing Uwners' disappointment that for the
SPECIAL SURVEY (C), due 9,56, commenged Ham. 9,56 and
completed Ham. 7,57 the notation of 'SS 9,56' was
assigned ‘instead of 3,57. =

SUBMITTED the Owners, through the Surveyors, ! , ;
be informed in reply that when the Hamburg report of '
the part Special Survey held there August/Septeuber, 1956
was under review here, it was considered that the
b principal (not greater) part of the Special Survey
-had then been held, and in accordance with the Rules
(3.804) the 9,56 date was deferred for completion.

The report of the completion part of the Special Survey
held at Hamburg 3,57 did not modify the previously
reconmended 'SS 9,56' notation which was accordingly
recomnended and assigned 9,56,

SUBMITTED too the Surveyors be informed it
is concluded that they pointed out to the Owners the
reason why the internal examination of tanks is considered
to be the principal part of a Special survey referred
to in B.804 of bhe Rules since azn interval of 5k years
might elapse before the tanks examined 9,56 are again
examined, which Owners will appreciate is quite outside
the requirements of B.802 of the Rules.,

With reference to the last sentence of the
first paragraph of the Surveyors' letter, it is submitted
they be acquainted with the purpose of an Tnterim Certificate
(refer B.1%0% of the Rules) for their guidance in handling
future similar cases.




